
Student Government Association

Call to Order
Ameeting of the Executive Cabinetwas held in the Student Union on 3/25/24 at
5:30pm.

Attendees:
● Sarah Nemeth - Cabinet Director
● Malena Romero - Director of Health andWellness
● Kolby Gawlik - Director of Sustainability
● TJ Hockett - Director of Collegiate Affairs
● Hannah Carter - Director of Academic Affairs

Absences:
● Autumn Anderson - Director of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion

Agenda Items
1. Icebreaker

○ What is your number one takeaway from this position/working as an SGA representative?

2. Roundtable Reports
3. Discussion
4. Closing Announcements

Roundtable Reports and Discussion
● Sarah: Welcome to our last meeting! My one and only announcement is that

I’ve created a transition document for each of your positions. They are located
in the “Transitions Documents” folder in the shared Cabinet folder. I will go
over the outline now, but please feel free to change it to fit your position. The
goal is to give the next Cabinet an idea of what our year looked like, provide
them with important contacts and ideas, and offer advice. This does not need
to be super extensive. Please have them done by inauguration so I can send
the folder to the new administration.



● Hannah: I got a text from a student about extending hours for advising. I will
pass it along to the next position. I am still going to the library meetings and
Honors Policy meetings, and they have been super interesting. OGA work is
closing up too, particularly with their textbook initiatives.

● TJ: The mural has been receiving pushback and issues with scheduling. It is in
the best interest of the project to continue working on it after I term out. I
want to complete it in the Fall, which will still be in the bicentennial year. It
would be irresponsible to rush to complete it this semester. Rodney will still be
here, so we will continue collaborating. I have all the phone numbers, contacts,
and initial structures set. I’ll be here over the summer, so I’ll continue working
on it then.

● Kolby: I was trying to organize a final clean up with the Florida Break Free from
Plastics group and BSU, but they fell through. We are looking to reschedule
before inauguration. That was the main thing I’ve been working on. I’m still
going to attend a Transportation Advisory meeting in April, even though it’s
after inauguration. There’s a separate meeting about the new Star Metro
routes that I will also attend.

● Malena: I had a meeting with Eleanor from the libraries. The first 10 hammocks
dropped on Friday, we’re still looking for the other 10. I talked to Eleanor about
transferring $5,000 from our budget to buy test prep books. It was approved,
and the transfer is happening. I got an email back about a training for Healthy
Noles on tobacco. I’m working with a Senator on expanding the hammock
rental program to other resources like chairs. The library is a little backed up
due to other initiatives, so it’s been put on pause. She’s also working on a
calculator program, and Senate has been pushing back because they need to
purchase other things. She wanted to see if more people from exec could go
to support the legislation.

Closing Announcements
● Sarah: Thank you for an incredible year! It has been such a joyful and inspiring

experience working with you. I hope to see you all at inauguration on
Wednesday, April 3rd. Please fill out your transition document before then so I
can pass them along to the new administration.

● TJ: Just to note- I love how relaxed our Cabinet has been this year. Thank you!

Adjournment
Ameeting of the Executive Cabinetwas adjourned at 5:55pm.

Minute Keeper: Sarah Nemeth


